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June 11, 2019 
 

Elders  

Red Hill Church of Christ 

P.O. Box 144 

Manchester, TN 30349 
 

Dear Brethren, 

Churches of Christ Disaster Relief Effort, Inc., received check #11620, dated June 3, 2019, and it was 

greatly appreciated. We could not continue the Lord's work without the financial support from you and 

others.  

 

There has been disastrous flooding in Arkansas, Missouri, Nebraska, Oklahoma and Tennessee this pass 

month, we are sending supplies to help out the people who have been affected by all the water. Alabama, 

Georgia, Mississippi, Illinois, Louisiana, and Texas are being helped because of tornados. We continue to 

send furniture and appliances to Florida and Georgia due to Hurricane Michael. We are prepared to send 

more shipments of food, baby supplies, cleaning products, personal care items, water, appliances, bedding, 

and other needed supplies to disaster victims.  

 

We have enclosed the most recent "Summary of Relief Assistance" which shows the locations we have 

assisted January through May 2019 and a summary of assistance in 2018.  

 

Thanks again for your support, and please keep us in your prayers, as we continue to help others in need.  

Yours in Christ, 

Mike Lewis 
Mike Lewis, Executive Director, Churches of Christ Disaster Relief Effort, Inc. 


